
The fire safety at Vejlesøparken must be enhanced 

 

 

 A fire inspector has reviewed all buildings at Vejlesøparken.  

 

 The fire safety must be enhanced in a number of areas.  

This applies especially to basements, stairwells and escape 

routes. 

 

 Block 1 poses specific safety issues. 

 

 Two information meetings on fire safety will be held in the 
assembly room in block 1: 

  

o On March 13, at 7-8 p.m. for residents in block 1. 

o On March 20, at 7-8 p.m. for residents in block 2, 3, 4 and 5. 
 

 The objective is to rectify all irregularities before May 1, 2019.  

 
 Subsequently, a second review of the buildings will take place. 

 

Kind regards, 

the board of directors 

 

An extract of the fire inspector’s report can be found on www.https://vejlesoeparken.dk/ 

 


